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The  next regular monthly Board meeting 

will be held on Monday, November 27th at 

2:15 p.m.   

The Zoom link and agenda will  be provided 

at least 4 days in advance as usual. 

Mark Bronson Association Manager , MBronson@CommunityManagement.com  

Community Management Service, Inc.    1935 Dry Creek Road, Ste. 203 Campbell, CA  95008     phone: 408-559-1977 

Customer Services email:    cs@communitymanagement.com 

Overnight Parking Permits: creeksideoaksparking@gmail.com or 650-492-4721 
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Fall is in the air at Creekside Oaks ...  

Borrowing from Reserves 

• The Board approved the borrowing from reserves to pay insurance. The 
reserve account will be reimbursed within twelve months. This is a routine 
activity and a required disclosure. 

Recent Coyote Activity at Creekside ...  

Coyotes are most active during dusk, dawn, 
and nighttime. Pet owners, please be 
careful.  Your small dog or cat would be a 
tasty morsel for this guy.  

Tree & Landscape Update 

It’s that time of year when arborists from Imperial Tree 

will be on property to trim our trees.  The elms and Crepe 

Myrtles are both on this fall’s list, along with removing 

dead branches from some of our other trees.   

 
At its October meeting, the Board approved the removal of certain grass areas 
to install drought-tolerant plants. As the cost of water continues to climb, we 
are planting drought tolerant plants from a list of approved plants provided to 
us by California Water Service, thereby securing a rebate for reducing our 
water usage. We hope to take advantage of this program as long as it lasts.  


